
                                                                20-058E  

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,                                                                   1st December, 2020                                                                                                                     

Collection of  the Application Forms for Secondary One Discretionary Place 

The application period for Secondary One Discretionary Place will begin soon. We will 

arrange for parents to collect the Application Forms for Secondary One Discretionary Place 

and the Primary 6 Student Record Forms on 8th December, 2020 (Tuesday afternoon). Our 

class teachers will clearly explain the arrangements of the secondary school places allocation. 

They will call you to confirm the exact time of the individual meeting. Details are as follows:  

 

 

Parents are required to take their temperature and wear masks before they enter the 

school campus. For enquiries, please contact your class teacher at 2404 5333.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

      Reply Slip                                        (20-058E) 

Dear Principal, 
 

The content of the circular (20-058E) about “Collection of  the Application 

Forms for Secondary One Discretionary Place” has been noted.  

 

 

Class (         ) Student’s Name: ______________________ 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: ______________________ 

Date: _____________________ 

 

Date: 8th December, 2020 (Wednesday) 

Time: 
Afternoon (Your class teacher will call you to confirm the exact 

time of the individual meeting.) 

Mode: 
Individual meeting with the class teacher and distribution of the 

Application Forms for Secondary One Discretionary Places 

Target audience: P.6 Parents 
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LA U  TA K Y U N G M EM O R IA L PR IM A R Y  SC H O O L 


